
News and Resources
In addition to livestreaming our 11:00 a.m. service at www.bit.ly/FPCworship, where the  

service is available throughout the week, we make the service and sermon available  
via podcast: www.bit.ly/FPCpodcast; we also invite you to sign up to receive our sermons  
by email: www.bit.ly/fpcsermons

Our daily Lenten devotions offer a resource for personal meditation and prayer throughout this 
season. You can receive the devotions in your inbox daily (sign up at www.bit.ly/fpcdevotions) 
or read them online (www.fourthchurch.org/devotions), via Facebook (www.facebook.com/
fourthchurch), or on Twitter (www.twitter.com/fourthchicago).

During this season we are committed to caring for the most vulnerable. Fourth Church  
Meals Ministry is serving “to go” packaged meals for Sunday Night Supper and “to go”  
bag lunches for the Tuesday-through-Thursday Bag Lunch program. The Chicago Lights  
Social Service Center is open weekdays from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 pm. to provide essential 
emergency clothing; hygiene, incontinence, and menstruation items; inclement weather gear; 
and pre-assembled bags for scheduled Food Pantry appointments. To assist in providing  
these services, donations of the following items are particularly needed.

• New men’s underwear (size M–3X)
• New women’s underwear (size M and up)
• New socks
• T-shirts (size L–3X)
• Travel-size sanitizer and hand wipes
• Travel-size deodorant

Our commitment to caring for those in need and remaining connected while apart depends on 
all of us. How can you help? Reach out via phone and email to friends, family, neighbors, and 
those you know who might be feeling isolated. Let us know if you are—or know someone who 
is—currently in self-quarantine, sick, or feeling isolated. Please contact our Pastoral Care 
Office (callerton@fourthchurch.org) so that we can reach out to them.

In addition to suspending in-person worship, we have also suspended indefinitely all  
in-person programming, including Sunday School classes, youth groups, adult education 
classes, the Day School, Tutoring, and the Center for Life and Learning. In this time while  
we are not in the same place, we are exploring new opportunities for all of us to be  
community and church. Watch our website (www.fourthchurch.org) for details.  
We also encourage you to follow us on Facebook (www.facebook.com/fourthchurch)  
and Instagram (www.instagram.com/fourthchurch).

• Travel-size lotion
• Travel-size soap
• Canned and dry goods (fruit, vegetable, soup)
• Pop-top cans
• Individually wrapped snacks and juice boxes

Ensure you receive the latest updates from Fourth Church by adding your email address 
to our distribution list. Simply sign up at www.bit.ly/newsfrompfc 

March 15–21, 2020


